
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

November  2, 2022 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

   

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

The Office of the Albany County Executive is requesting authorization to execute a contract 

extension with Bergmann Associates pursuant to the Countywide Climate Resiliency Plan. The 

program is fully grant funded and supports the development of a resiliency plan that proactively 

addresses climate change risks and vulnerabilities associated with increased frequency and 

severity of storms and other climate threats. The project is in its final phases of recommendation 

development and report drafting with completion expected by the end of 2022. An extension 

until 4/30/2023 is requested to align with the County’s contract terms with New York State.   

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

 
 

cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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